



3 July 2024

Dear families,

Today children enjoyed time with their new teacher. Whilst we have kept most classes together as normal, there have been some slight changes within cohorts.

Classes and teachers have been allocated as the table outlines below. Where we have moved children, we have been very considerate of friendship groups, relationships and learning needs and are sure that children will be happier within their new class.

Current Class	New Class	Teacher	Leader
Reception France	Mixed	Mrs Ali (1 Kenya)	Mrs Lynch
Reception Cyprus		Mrs Mammood (1 Tanzania)	
Year 1 Tanzania	Year 2 Morocco	Mrs Dodd	
Year 1 Tanzania	Year 2 Egypt	Miss Nadat (New)	
Year 2 Egypt	Year 3 Hungary	Miss Simone (New)	Miss Bashir
Year 2 Morocco	Year 3 Germany	Mrs Panesar	
Year 3 Hungary	Mixed	Mrs Kaur (4 Denmark)	
Year 3 Germany		Mr Lount (4 Norway)	
Year 4 Denmark	Mixed	Mrs Round (5 Brazil)	Miss Stephenson
Year 4 Norway		Miss Cross (5 Peru)	
Year 5 Peru	Year 6 USA	Mrs Bi	
Year 5 Peru	Year 6 Canada	Mrs Hafejee	

In the new academic year, Miss Hanney, Miss Bashir and Miss Stephenson will have slightly different roles as school leaders. They will not have sole responsibility for a class. Instead, they will oversee teaching in a Phase and support with interventions and specialist teaching. Miss Hanney will continue to lead our Early Years and teach Nursery and Reception on a regular basis. Mrs Lynch will also teach more regularly across Year 1 and Year 2.

Your child will tell you all about their day when they get home. If you are worried or have any concerns or questions about new classes, please speak with a member of our senior leadership team.

We hope that the children had a wonderful transition day and are excited about the new academic year.

With kind regards,

L areenwood

Mrs Greenwood Principal

彩